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NPMHU TELECONFERENCE FOR LOCAL UNIONS 
SET FOR FRIDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2016 

 

2016 No. 10 – December 15, 2016 

    
  You are reading the latest Contract Update produced and distributed by the 
NPMHU during the course of 2016 negotiations.   
 
    
 National President Paul Hogrogian and National Secretary-Treasurer 
Mark Gardner today announced that they will hold a national teleconference 
with representatives of the Contract Administration Department and all 
NPMHU Local Union Presidents to discuss developments in ongoing contract 
negotiations between the NPMHU and the U.S. Postal Service over the terms of 
their 2016 National Agreement. 
 
 The nationwide telephone call with Local Presidents from all thirty-seven 
Local Unions will be held at 1:00 p.m. (eastern) on Friday, December 16, 
2016.  Details about the teleconference will be sent separately to all Local 
Presidents. 
 
 Should a settlement be reached in the coming days or weeks, it will be 
subject to a ratification vote by all members, conducted in accordance with 
procedures adopted by the National Executive Board. 
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